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Report on the Katkatha Puppet Art Trust’s Puppet Film Festival 

On Friday, April 4, 2025, the students of Class 5 had the delightful opportunity to attend the Puppet Film Festival 

organized by the Katkatha Puppet Art Trust at the India International Centre. The event was an engaging and 

enriching experience, exposing students to the fascinating world of puppetry through short films, exhibitions, and 

demonstrations by master puppeteers. 

The festival presented an eclectic mix of short films, each conveying a valuable moral message. By incorporating 

various puppet forms and storytelling techniques, these films enabled students to appreciate the artistic and cultural 

depth of the puppetry art form. The visual storytelling with meaningful lessons captivated the children and made 

learning enjoyable. 

In addition to the films, students thoroughly enjoyed an exhibition of different types of puppets, including 

Kathputli, leather puppets, and rod puppets. The exhibition provided valuable insights into the history and 

craftsmanship of puppetry, sparking curiosity among the students. They were particularly fascinated by the 

intricate details and techniques used in making and operating puppets. 

The festival also featured live demonstrations by expert puppeteers, allowing students to witness firsthand how 

puppetry can bring stories to life. These sessions both captivated the students and encouraged them to explore 

puppetry as a creative form of storytelling. 

Overall, the Puppet Film Festival was a delightful and educational experience for our students. It offered them a 

fresh perspective on visual storytelling and reinforced important moral values through engaging narratives. 

Participation in the Puppet Film Festival was a memorable experience, leaving students inspired and eager to learn 

more about the art of puppetry. 

  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


